
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Faculty, and Staff, 
  
We hope you and your family had a wonderful chag. It has been so nice to see our students back in classes 
yesterday. Of course, we are looking forward to resuming in-person learning on Monday 4/12.  
  
We are reminding you of Ma’ayanot's testing and quarantine requirements for a healthy return to 
campus. In order to return to campus, all students and staff must submit the required documentation 
via the form attached below.  
 
Please read this section carefully for important updates. 
 
Our goal in establishing the testing policy and applying them as we have, updated and outlined below, is to 
assure that we can have as many students return to campus as quickly and as safely as possible. After our 
Purim break, it was evident in the community that there was a significant uptick of Covid cases even though 
there was no significant travel. Therefore, after a long Pesach break where there were more gatherings and 
exposure possibilities, whether or not families have travelled, we are using a strict protocol to assure that 
everyone returning to campus is Covid free. 
 

• Those who haven’t traveled are therefore able to test on 4/8 (or later) and return to campus on 4/12 
after submitting a negative test result.  

• Those who did travel beyond the 5 states of NY, NJ, DE, PA, & CT must quarantine for a full 10 days 
before being allowed to return to campus. 

• Those who are fully vaccinated (as defined on the attached form), or have had Covid-19 within the 
last 90 days, AND have submitted documentation can return to campus on 4/12 without a test. 

• Everyone must continue to complete the daily health screening accurately and stay home if you or a 
member of your household are experiencing any symptoms, regardless of vaccination status. 

  
With these protocols in place, everyone on campus on 4/12 will either have tested negative, have completed 
a ten-day quarantine, have a record of confirmed Covid, or have been fully vaccinated. We are hopeful that 
our return to campus will be as safe as possible, allowing us to learn together and grow together for the 
remainder of the year.  
  
Sincerely, 
CB Neugroschl, Head of School 
Talia Feder, RN School Nurse 

 


